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4 Evangelist Road 29/05/2017  08:57:492016/5372/P OBJ Georg Inderst Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

1. We have not been informed about this revised application. This despite having explicitly 

asked for, and being promised, further information.

2. From what we can see, these seem to be smaller alterations and specifications to the 

original plans.

3. Therefore, we can only confirm our original objection. The proposed buildings are totally out 

of proportion and out of times in various respects.

4. Camden Council should be fully aware of its obligations to the law, good practice, the 

public, the environment, the heritage and aesthetics, the local infrastructure and social 

cohesion.
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